

November 2019

## **OFFICIAL NOTICE**

## **Prohibited Substance Regulations - Name Change**

At its meeting on 11 November 2019, the HRNZ Board resolved to amend the name of the "Prohibited Substance Regulations" to the "Prohibited Substance and Practices Regulations".

This name change is a consequence of the Rule amendments approved at the 2019 HRNZ Annual General Meeting to ensure consistency between HRNZ Rules and Regulations.

This change will come into effect on 25<sup>th</sup> November 2019, following publication of the 2019 Rule amendments in the NZ Gazette on that date.

Liz Bishop
General Manager Corporate Services